
Pat Anderson is one of the 
best things that has happened to 
Lewis County in the last decade. 

Pat you are awesome and it 
was an honor to be around and 
watch you work on the flood 
stuff.

J. Vander Stoep

Pat ~ It is hard to believe you and I have worked together for the last ten years...an 
entire decade! You are one of the sweetest people I’ve ever met, always so 
gracious and kind. I will certainly miss you at our Flood Authority meetings, but I 
wish you a very long, happy and healthy retirement! Cheers to you and all the 
wonderful adventures that lie ahead. Congratulations! 

~ Vickie Raines, Grays Harbor County



“Thank you so much 
for your many years 

of service and 
assistance to the 

Flood Authority.  We 
wish you the best in 
retirement and hope 
you can thoroughly 
enjoy it, as it is well 
deserved.” -- Trent 

Lougheed

I’m hungry . . .

“Congratulations on your 
retirement! The City of 

Cosmopolis appreciates all of 
your contributions to the 

success of the Chehalis Basin 
Flood Authority and all of our 
members. Best of luck in the 

future!” -- Darrin Raines

“Thank you for your years of 
service and I hope you have a 

happy and peaceful retirement!” 
-- Kris Koski

“Thank you for all you have done for the Chehalis 
River Basin Flood Authority keeping a record of 

our history.  Your reports have always been 
unerringly accurate.  I want you to know that I 

very much appreciate your service both as a 
County Commissioner and as a Flood Authority 

Representative.  Best of luck in your future 
endeavors.” -- COL Ron Averill

“Congratulations on 
your retirement and 

finishing your career in 
public service.  You 
made a real positive 

impact throughout the 
basin from Chehalis to 

Hoquiam.  Best wishes!” 
-- Brian Shay

“I am amazed by the 
professionalism and 

dedication of Pat to the 
Chehalis Basin Flood 

Authority through 
more than 12 years!  

She will be missed!” --
Edna Fund

“Thanks Pat for all your hard 
work, good luck in the next step 

of life!” – Lonnie Willey



 

 

Pat Anderson’s Retirement 

“Dessert Social” 

Wednesday, August 25th 

2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Public Services Large Conference Room 

Please stop by for a visit, wish her the best in her new 
adventure called retirement & have some dessert! 
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